
 

2025 SAAPS Conference – Nelson Mandela University 

Accommodation suggestion list 

 

The map above indicates where the 2025 SAAPs Conference and the Gala 

Dinner will be held (circled in red). The pink headings show a few of the hotels 

and B&Bs in the area.  

Tip: It might be a good idea to seek accommodation at the Beach Hotel or 

Boardwalk Hotel, given their proximity to the Conference and Gala Dinner venues. 

However, these options can be a bit pricey.  

 

Options within a +-5km radius: 

 (Gala Dinner Venue / Luxury) 

 (Budget option) 

NMU – Business School 

Gala Dinner Venue 



 (Budget option) 

 (Budget option) 

 (Luxury option) 

 (Luxury Option) 

 (Old-school Holiday-Inn) 

 (Fancy self-catering) 

(Budget self-catering) 

 



 

AriBnB: Gqeberha/Port Elizabeth offers a variety of great AirBnB options should conference 

attendees want to make use of the app. Areas close to the conference venue include: 

Humewood, Summerstrand, and South End. 

Disclaimer: These are merely accommodation suggestions based on good reviews. Nelson 

Mandela University and SAAPS shall not be held responsible for bad service experienced by 

conference attendees at any of the abovementioned locations. 

 

 

 

 


